
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

As required by Texas Education Code, the Board of Regents of The Texas A&M University System 
will hold a public hearing to receive input from students and the public regarding the proposed changes 
in tuition and fees as shown in Agenda Item 1.1 to be effective with the Fall 2018 and  
Fall 2019 Semesters.   This hearing is for students and the public to provide input to the  
Board of Regents and will be scheduled during the October 19, 2017, Board Meeting,  
Thompson Student Center, Ballrooms A&B, 631 N. Lillian Street, Tarleton State University,  
Stephenville, Texas.  Persons wishing to provide public testimony on proposed increases should follow 
the guidelines as set forth in Policy 02.01 (paragraph 2) posted on the Board's website 
(http://www.tamus.edu/regents/publictestimony/).  The schedule for the Board meeting will be posted 
to the Board website (http://www.tamus.edu/regents/meetingmaterials/regular/) no later than close of 
business, Friday, October 13, 2017. 

http://www.tamus.edu/regents/publictestimony/
http://www.tamus.edu/regents/meetingmaterials/regular/

